Box 908
Charlestown
Nevis, Wst Indies November 29, 2011

Dear Friends in Christ,

Greetings in the lovely name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. We are happy to report to you that the House of
Hope Orphanage was officially opened on Saturday, November 26. Many people from the community and several
government officials were in attendance, and they expressed their appreciation for the good work of House of
Hope. The pictures are of the official opening.

Because of your faithful prayers and your financial support, this dream that was in my heart from my first visit in
1998 has now become a reality. Thank you very much for your cooperation and your contribution towards this
important mission, and continue to keep up the good work.

House of Hope is caring for
eight orphans ages 3-6. Their
names are as follows:
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Wayne (5)

Pamela (3) Brian (5)
Promise (5)

Miriam (6)

Cynthia (5)

Tinashe (6)
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Sister Hilda and Sister Blessing are the caregivers, and
wonderful job, taking good care of the children. If House
succeed and go on from strength to strength, we are counting upon you
to continue to stand behind us and to support this worthy cause on a

HOUSE OF
regular basis. The Lord will bless you for helping these - Cynthia children to see a
better day and a brighter tomorrow. : (Syrs)

they are doing a
of Hope is to

The orphans are in need of food and clothing. Most of them came with no clothing. | have been to their homes and
| have witnessed their poverty first-hand. Sometimes, when | think about their sad condition, it brings tears to my
eyes. However, on the other hand, it brings joy to my heart to know that God is using you and me to touch their
lives in a meaningful way, and to really make a difference for these dear children. It takes over $1500 U.S. dollars
per month to operate the orphanage. Whatever you can do to improve the lives of these orphans will be deeply
appreciated.

Lord willing, | plan to depart Zimbabwe on Monday, December 5th. May the Lord richly bless you and keep you and
make His face to shine upon you, and gave you His peace.

Pastor Allinson DaCosta






